Temporary road closure at HKCEC
peninsula

Attention TV/radio announcers:

Please broadcast the following as soon as possible and repeat it at suitable
intervals:

In consideration of the current conditions, temporary road closure has
been implemented in the vicinity of the Hong Kong Convention and Exhibition
Centre (HKCEC) peninsula. Expo Drive, Expo Drive Central, Lung Wo Road and
Expo Drive East are temporarily closed. The approved closed road permit is
revoked. No vehicles will be able to enter the HKCEC peninsula.

All guests invited to the flag-raising ceremony and the reception in
celebration of the 22nd anniversary of the establishment of the Hong Kong
Special Administrative Region should access the event venues via the Harbour
Road Entrance of the HKCEC, and are suggested to use public transport as far
as possible.

People are reminded that no public viewing area will be set up for the
flag-raising ceremony on July 1.
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